

Living, Growing, Learning

19th March, 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

If your child is currently off School and they have medicine in School that you require to be sent home can you please contact the School on 01384 818945.

School is open for you to collect any medicine today or tomorrow, or if you are self isolating and are unable to collect medicine then again please contact the School and a member of our nursing team will arrange to return the medicine to your home address.

Yours sincerely

M4 unter

Marie Hunter

Head Teacher

